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Sent from my iPhone I would like to register my extreme displeasure with a thought of putting another shelter in my
neighborhood. The isthmus area has been very accepting in the past, but we’ve reached the saturation point.
Furthermore the negative spin offs from the Beacon have been extremely costly to the neighborhood. Our grocery
store Festival Foods is having a great deal of difficulty with the homeless population. Also putting a facility such
as Porchlight next to the Beacon, which, for all intents and purposes is an open air drug market would be a big
mistake. You could not pick a worse location for porch light to relocate to. And don’t think that anyone is fooling
us. It’s all about a rich developer, getting richer at the expense of our neighborhood. Shame on these people.
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